
Babcock has also supported Rainhouse's initiatives to promote Victoria's
engineering and manufacturing industry. Since we started our annual
engineering showcase to allow university and grade school students to
exhibit their innovative and technological projects, Babcock has
sponsored the event to continue fostering the industry and give it the
importance it deserves. 

Rainhouse has a well-established relationship with Babcock and has
provided their projects with assembly, custom machining, engineering
solutions, and electronics manufacturing for over ten years. We are
proud to say we have worked on significant projects in the defense
industry, more specifically, the Victoria-Class submarines.

BABCOCK AND RAINHOUSE

On our 2021 Engineering Showcase,
Principal Shock Engineer - Stephen
Borneman worked alongside other
experts in the STEM field to judge
the projects and helped us select
four winning teams. He introduced
and presented the Innovation
Award.

Babcock is not only the best
company at what they do; they also
have strong values and make
continuous efforts to support their
community. 


